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For immediate release 

Ann & Milo Australia Tour 2018 
 
 
It was our intention to support free speech by bringing Milo back to Australia for an 
entertaining show. 
 
We negotiated and entered into our contract with Milo in good faith. Unfortunately, Milo's 
ongoing financial demands outside the terms of our agreement resulted in us making the 
very difficult and disappointing decision to cancel the tour. 
 
This was not a decision we have taken lightly, but we felt was the only course of action 
available to us. 
 
Milo's high media profile has resulted in significant coverage being given to his version of 
events. This was very disappointing to see, especially considering his version is so far 
removed from what we have very clearly documented throughout the process. It's been 
challenging to say the least. 
 
We reached out to Penthouse to merge tours. Tommy Robinson was happy to work with 
Penthouse but Milo continued to have demands outside our contract and refused to work 
with them. Fortunately, Penthouse is kind enough to honour our ticket holders for their tour 
so we recommend everyone enjoy that show.  
 
Milo was provided everything according to his contract (and then some) and we have 
reluctantly commenced legal proceedings to ensure the return of funds as per the contract. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience this has caused and are working hard to resolve the 
issue as soon as possible. We will keep you fully informed as we proceed. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Australian Events & Media 
info@aemedia.com.au 
www.aemedia.com.au 
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